
 
 

Halloween Party Candy 
Donations! 

 
We are asking families to donate candy for the trick or treating 
portion of our evening Halloween Party on Friday, October 26, 
2018. In years past, we have run out and not all students have 
been able to partake. Your assistance would be greatly 
appreciated as the PTA does not want any children at the party to 
miss out on trick or treating this year! Looking forward to another 
great Halloween Party! Thanks for your support!  

 

              


